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October Newsé. 

The leaves have changed colour and we have made it through 
September! The busyness of the year continues as                       
extra-curriculars are underway. We have five volleyball teams this 
year. The Jr B girls are doing great so far and they are being 
coached by Lisa Cheshire. The Jr A girls are being coached by 
Kristy Gray and Jordana Ferguson. Our Jr B boys are being 
coached again by Jodi Nickason and they are showing great      
promise. Our Jr A boys are being coached by our new Athletic         
Director and teacher, Nigel Cooke. And our Sr. High girls are being 
coached by Chantalle Van Otterloo. If you are looking for some 
great volleyball action then come and watch these teams play!  
 
The Hockey Academy students started on ice this week. They have 
been working hard on dry land and learning about nutrition and 
how the body works. They were excited to lace up their skates.  
 
If you walk the halls you will notice many different options in full 
swing. Many different student groups are learning how to film and 
create videos, there may be a robot or two that appears, and you 
may run into students who have taken on the role of reporters to 
write about the current news in the world or our school. 
 
Trochu Valley School is an exciting and amazing place to be and 
our students are hard at work. Please stop in and see the              
excitement in action!! 
 

Chantalle Van Otterloo 
Associate Principal 
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Thursday, Nov. 10th - 10:30 am  

Trochu Community Hall 
The school service is open to the public .  

We welcome all parents, siblings and community members to 
join us as our school pays tribute to our veterans. 

IN THIS ISSUE... 
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The Breakfast Program is Up and 

Running... 
 
Mr. Howard, Mrs. Stankievech, Mrs Cheshire,           
Tomi-Lyn Howard, Jamie Doyle, Jillian Kary and 
Jordan Stankievech have been hard at work     
organizing and serving breakfast Tuesday and  Thursday        
mornings. Breakfast is served from  
8:20 until 8:40 to any  student who wishes to enjoy a piece  
of toast (with jam or cheese whiz) and some juice.  
 
Breakfast is served to many of our students on a regular basis. It 
is a great way for them to start their day - with something 
healthy to eat and some great conversations in the common area.  
 
A huge thank you to Mrs. Laura Cabrera for baking the bread for 
us. Thank you as well to Mrs. Suzanne Sinclair who has generously  
donated  many delicious breakfast items for the program  
 
This program is funded through kind donations from the          
community. Donations of supplies, cash and time are always     
appreciated and anyone wishing to contribute may contact        
Mr. Howard for information.  

TERRY FOX RUN 
September 29, 2016 

All Trochu Valley students Kð12 participated         

in the Terry Fox run.  

The participants donated a minimum of a 

óTOONIE for TERRYô. 

Altogether the school raised over $600.00 

Way to Go Tro-Val! 

Thank you to everyone who donated and to all of 

the staff and students who participated in the      

Trochu Valley School Terry Fox Run.  

59 MINUTE FUNDRAISER 

The Grade 7 - 11 students will be selling tubs of cookie 

dough in a 59 minute fundraiser on October 6. 

The students will come prepared with a phone list of 

potential buyers and spend less than an hour calling 

and selling cookie dough. 

The pails of dough will be delivered in a couple of 

weeks.  

Thank you to everyone in advance for supporting this 

fundraiser. 

PHOTO RETAKE DAY                              

October 18, 2016 

For students who missed the Photo Day or 

wish to have retakesðMr. Ewert will be at 

the school on October 18h . 

Thank you to Peterson Autobody               
for the donation of 6 season          
tickets to the Three Hills Thrashers.  
Thank you also to the                                
Thrashers Organization  for         
another 2 sets of tickets.  
Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 
The tickets will be given to students for winning 
a variety of contests and draws. Thank you to 
Mr. Vokins for organizing these events. 

Awards night  
 

The  2015-2016  

Trochu Valley School 

Awards will be held on        

October 14th 

  7:30 pm        

 in the 

Trochu Valley School  

Gymnasium. 

 

We are very proud of         

our students and their             

accomplishments. This is a 

great opportunity to           

recognize them for their 

amazing  talents and efforts. 

 

Students receiving awards 

 will be contacted prior          

to  awards. 
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 The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school Nov 8th ï Nov 17th  
  

We invite you to share in this celebration of books and reading with us.  
  

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school and I invite you to share in this celebration of 
books and reading with us!  The book fair will begin on Tuesday, Nov 8th and end on Thurs-
day, Nov 17 th  after Parent -Teacher Interviews.  The book fair will be open each day for the 
students to shop.  Grade 1 and 3 can shop during 1st recess, Gr. 2 and 5 during lunch break and Gr. 
4 and 6 during last recess.  The Kindergarten class will come on Thursday during their library class 
to shop at the fair.  If you do not want to send money with your student, the fair will also be open 
during Parent-Teacher Interviews. 
Donôt forget to enter our Family Draw after your purchase.  You could win $50 in books - $25 for 
your family and $25 for your childôs classroom! 
For every $10.00 you spend at the Book Fair, up to $6.00 goes back to our school!! This allows us 
to purchase much needed books for our library and our students love it when the library gets new 
books! 
                           
 Thanks for your support!                                                           
 Hannah Briscoe, Librarian 

ºãçáÙèãàãÛí ÅÙëç ş 

ËÜÝç ÐÙÕæMç ºãçáÙèãàãÛí ×àÕçç Ýç Õ ÖÝÛ ãâÙ!     

Cos was offered to the Grade 9 students as 

an option for the first time this year, and 

after working out a few kinks we are well on 

our way to a great semester.  

Our 1 and only field trip was on October 3rd 

to Calgary. We attended the ABA Hair Show at the BMO  

Centre. This is a massive trade show introducing every aspect 

of the beauty industry. All professional product companies 

were there offering hands on training and demonstrations.   

The students experienced first hand all the possibilities availa-

ble to them if they are to continue in the beauty industry.  

Trochu Valley School Parent Council generously paid for the 

bussing for this event and we Thank them very much.  

We do have senior girls this year that will need customers to 

work on, please call the school for services offered as well as 

times and prices.  

Cosmetology 

Community 
Christmas 

 Party 

The Friends of Troval will be  

hosting a Community Christmas 

Party featuring Lewis and Royal's 

new trio,  The Wheatland Band.  

The event will take place at the 

Trochu Community Centre on the 

evening of November 26.   

 Tickets are $30 for dinner and 

entertainment, and can be  

purchased from any  

Friends of Troval member,  

or at Knievel Insurance.  

Please consider bringing a group 

of friends, family, or coworkers to 

celebrate the season 

 together!   

Funds raised will be used to 

 purchase equipment for the  

community fitness centre. 



4 

2016 Trochu Valley Blue Jays Volleyball Teams  

 ɯÏÜÎÌɯ3ÏÈÕÒɯ8ÖÜɯÛÖɯÈÓÓɯÖÍɯÖÜÙɯËÌËÐÊÈÛÌËɯÊÖÈÊÏÌÚɯÈÕËɯ×ÈÙÌÕÛÚȭɯɯ.ÜÙɯÚÛÜËÌÕÛÚɯÉÌÕÌŗÛɯÚÖɯÔÜÊÏɯ

ÍÙÖÔɯàÖÜÙɯÛÐÔÌȮɯÌß×ÌÙÛÐÚÌɯÈÕËɯÛÏÌɯÚÏÈÙÐÕÎɯÖÍɯàÖÜÙɯÚÒÐÓÓÚȭɯ3ÏÈÕÒɯàÖÜɯ ÓÓȵ 

Cross Country Runningé 

We are now looking forward to Cross  Country Running. The Zone competition will take place on October 6th 

in Sundre. Mr. Cooke is the teamôs coach and the students that have signed up to attend the meet are: 

Olivia Armstrong, Alex Flores, Cauy Fobes, Kaden Franke, Sydnee Frere, Kaden Johnson, Corben Juniper, 

Mason Juniper, Joel Kemp, Adam Leischner, Hannah Leischner, Simon Leischner, Daylan McRae, August 

Olson, Boris San Pedro, Ryley Schmidt, Emma Watt & Tanner Williams 

Good Luck Runners!!! 

Jr. B Girls 
Olivia Armstrong 

Grace-Lynn Bigelow 
Maille Cheshire 
Casey Fetterly 
Sydnee Frere 

Joy Gelua 
Morgan Linderman 

Quynlan Martin 
Gwyneth Pagao 
Kiera Wagstaff 

 
Coach: 

Mrs. Lisa Cheshire 
 

Jr. A Girls 
Holly Briscoe 

Akiera Drohan-Majore 
Andrea Flores 
Ashley Gagyi 
Bhambi Gelua 
Megan Gray 

Brooklyn Gunn 
Autumn Hutton  
Peyton Johnson 
Kaley Kowalchuk 
Madison Olson 
Clancy Pennock 
Jenika Wesgate 

Coaches: 
Mrs. Kristie Gray 

Mrs. Jordana Ferguson 

Sr. Girls 
Chloe Cheshire 
Jamie Doyle 
Gillian Fobes 

Michelle Hoppins 
Stephanie Hoppins 
Tomi-Lyn Howard 

Jillian Kary 
Felicity Leischner 

Macartney Leischner 
Tessa Newton 

 
Coaches: 

Mrs. Chantalle Van Otterloo 
Miss Camille Stankievech 

Jr. B Boys 
Jordan Bauer 
Kaden Franke 
NolanFretz 
Kyro Janke 

Kaden Johnson 
Corben Juniper 
Dallin Nickason 

Ryan Rist 
Boris San Pedro 

 
Coach:  

Mrs. Jodi Nickason 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder:  
All Fall Sport Fees are due and          
payable at the school office.  

Jr. A Boys 
E J Abasola 

Harvy Abasola 
Zuriel Abasola 

Mike Vincent Dela Cruz 
Graham Fretz 

Cole Hambleton 
William Hoppins 

Luke Little 
Mason Nickason 
John Carl Pagao 

Coach: 
Mr. Nigel Cooke 
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Golf Team         

Attended Zones 
 

The Tro-Val golf team 

attend Zones in 

Turner Valley on         

September 19, 2016. 

The team did not 

place but played very 

well and we are proud 

to have them          

represent Trochu      

Valley School.         

The team consisted of 

Turner Dettmer,        

Joel Frere & Zackery 

Painter. They were 

coached by Mr. Nigel 

Cooke. 

Lady Jays 

WIN Acme 

Tournament! 
Mrs. Van Otterloo 

and                       

Miss Stankievech 

coached the Senior 

High Girls           

Volleyball team to 

victory in Acme! 

We are very proud 

of the entire team 

for working so hard 

to win the              

tournament on the 

last weekend of 

September. 


